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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee:  

I am writing to urge you to please pass HB 2005 and ban ghost guns that have 

become so easy to make and are untraceable and undetectable. These guns make 

our community unsafe and as a mother of two boys, one in college and one in high 

school, I worry about their safety constantly.  Learning that these guns have already 

been discovered in Oregon, only exacerbates this worry.  Ghost guns undermine gun 

safety laws and are increasingly being used for criminal activity at an alarming rate.  

Please do all that you can to ensure that Oregon is a safe place for everyone.   

Thank you for listening. 

Jen litwin, Portland Oregon 


